

Club Information

President: Chris Roberts Vice President: David Groom Secretary: Vic Welland Treasurer: Don Bourdon Safety Officer: David Hames Field Marshall: Keith Herold

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland

A Note From The President

Spring is just around the corner. Time to start planning for warm weather events. If you have any ideas for events you may like to sponsor, please bring them to the meeting Tuesday night. See you at the meeting.

- Chris



Next Meeting

Our next club meeting is Tuesday, March 17 7:00 pm at the Library.

Meeting Agenda

Welcome Everyone

Approve Meeting Agenda New Member Applications

Reports

Secretary/Treasurer Reports

Minutes Financial Membership

Safety Report Field Report Intro Pilot Report

Old Business

Possible building availability?

Event Ideas

New Business Intro Pilot requirements update

Adjourn Business Session till March 18

Auction & Show-N-Tell

February meeting minutes

There was no meeting due to bad weather. Thus no minutes